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Great Opportunity for High School
Students—College Night 2003

The annual San Jose Consortium “College Night” hosted by the East Side
Union High School District is scheduled to be held at Independence High School,
1776 Educational Park Drive, in the gymnasium on Monday, October 27, 2003,
from 6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. Lynda Remley, Coordinator, stated that she expects
over 100 colleges and universities to send representatives. Numerous campuses of
the University of California (UC) system and the California State University
(CSU) system, all military academies, local community colleges, and many
private colleges will be represented, as well as other colleges and universities
throughout California and the country.

All students and their parents are encouraged to attend and take this
opportunity to ask questions of the college admissions representatives. The timing
of this “College Night” is especially pertinent for seniors as the “admissions
season” generally begins in November for the Fall semester of 2004. Juniors are
also urged to attend.

East Side Union High School District counselors will be available to confer
with individual parents and students on college admissions requirements and
procedures. Information on admission testing, SAT, and Advance Placement will
also be available.

College Night is sponsored by East Side Union High School District, but it
serves students and their families from East Side Union, Gilroy Unified, San Jose
Unified, Morgan Hill Unified, Milpitas Unified, Campbell Union and Los Gatos-
Saratoga Joint Union School Districts. Because this event includes twenty-seven
high schools throughout the San Jose region, average attendance exceeds 4,000
students and parents. Due to the large attendance, students and parents are
encouraged to get there as early as possible.

There will be ample parking available in parking lot #1, located on Jackson
Avenue at Independence High School.
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